
 We spent most 

of the week preparing 

for the most im-

portant day of the 

year: Mothers Day!  

Your children have 

worked hard to make 

a nice little gift for 

the mothers.  We will 

send these home next 

week.  

 We have also 

spent the week focus-

ing on the number 

Seven.  We painted 

seven’s and then made 

some Spring flowers 

out of the sevens.   

 Reminder, next 

Wednesday, the 10th-

please send in one 

flower  for the May 

Crowning Mass.  

 Parents, please 

remember to  “save 

the date” of May 

26th.  We will have a 

small graduation cere-

mony and reception.   

 This is a fun 

and important day for 

the students and I 

hope that every stu-

dent has at least one 

parent in attendance.  

Grandparents and 

other family are wel-

come.   

 The students 

wear Dressy clothes 

for graduation and 

are dismissed after 

the reception.  This 

is their last day of 

Preschool.  

 This week I sent 

home information regarding 

the Eighth Grade Carnival.  

It can also be found on the 

school website. Please plan 

on bringing your child to 

the carnival. They will love it! 

Remember to plan on picking 

your child up at 11:30 on May 

12th.  EVERY STUDENT 

MUST BE PICKED UP AT 

11:30.  . 

 Next week is the 

Buy One Get One book fair.  

There will be lots of fun 

books to buy in the Library 

at 12:00 and 2:45 when you 

pick up your kiddo. 

 When the ‘sign up’ is 

posted please take the time 

to sign up to bring something 

for our Graduation with the 

Frog Class. 

 Please contact me if 

you have any questions.   

IMPORTANT!!!  
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ALL LIBRARY BOOKS 

MUST BE RETURNED BY 

MAY 19th. 

 

May 8th-12th is the BO-

GO Book Fair.  The  Book 

Fair will be open at 12:00 

just for the Preschoolers 

and again at 2:45 for the 

entire school.  Plan on tak-

ing your child to pick up 

some great books CHEAP! 

 


